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Dear Sir/Madam,

re the Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge road scheme

I would like to object to this scheme. The World Heritage will be
wrecked for no good reason and later generations will see this as a
barbarian approach to our precious shared heritage.

Why hasn't the decision of the 2021 World Heritage Committee been taken
into account?

Why haven't the construction costs been updated, along with the carbon
assessment and costs?

Why haven't alternative routes been assessed properly, or other
non-engineering measures?

Stonehenge is a sacred site and must be defended against this juggernaut
of damage.

Regards,
Peter Croft




